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DISASTER RESPONSE:  
YOUR CHURCH CAN HELP

www.worldvision.org/church

Typhoon Haiyan Hits Philippines
Dear Pastor,
Your church can help now as one of the worst storms in history 
has hit the Philippines. Please pray for children, families, and 
communities in the path of this dangerous storm, and pray for those 
working to assist those who are being forced to evacuate their homes. 
Pray especially that the damage and death toll from this emergency would 
be minimal.

World Vision continues to assess the damage and response necessary. Relief teams 
have already provided emergency aid distributions for 7,000 families. Shelter 
kits are also on the way for 4,000 families in the next six months of emergency 
response.

Please consider joining us by taking a special offering with your congregation for 
World Vision’s Philippines Disaster Response Fund. Your contribution will 
help us deliver life-saving assistance in the aftermath of sudden-onset emergencies 
in the Philippines, like Typhoon Haiyan. Thank you in advance for helping families 
recover and rebuild. 

I will take refuge in the shadow of your wings 
until the disaster has passed.	 –Psalm 57:1 (NIV)

World Vision is a Christian humanitarian organization 
dedicated to working with children, families, and their 
communities worldwide to reach their full potential by 
tackling the causes of poverty and injustice. Motivated 
by our faith in Jesus Christ, we serve alongside the 
poor and oppressed as a demonstration of God’s 
unconditional love for all people.

 Enclosed is our church’s gift of $_____ for World Vision’s 
Philippines Disaster Response Fund. 
Thank you for your gift. Please make your check payable to World Vision.     	
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How your church can help:

•	 Pray for the safety of 
children and families 
affected by the storm.

•	 Give a one-time gift to 
help provide emergency 
relief supplies including 
food, hygiene kits, and 
temporary shelter to the 
most vulnerable.

Richard Stearns 
President, World Vision, U.S.

World Vision
PO Box 70363
Tacoma WA 98471-0363

Send your gift to . . .
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